W
COMCAST

March 13, 2023

City Manager

City of Concord

41 Green 5t.
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Programming Advisory

Dear City Manager:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services.
Accordingly, please note the following change:

+ Effective March 31, 2023, Band Internacional is ceasing operations and will no longer be
available through Xfinity. The package Brazilian 4 Pack will be renamed Brazilian 3 Pack and
will include TV Globo, SporTV {formerly PFC), and Record TV. The price of the Pack has been
reduced from $34.99 to $29.99 per month, plus applicable taxes and fees.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions at Bryan_Christiansen@comcast.com.

Very truly yours,
Bryan Christianses

Bryan Christiansen, Sr. Manager
Government Affairs



